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Hi	all!	
	
If	you	have	been	to	CreteLing	before	and	are	thinking	of	applying	to	come	again,	there	is	a	favor	
we	would	like	to	ask	you.		
	
As	you	probably	know,	we	do	not	have	enough	dorm	space	and	we	have	to	turn	many	
applicants	away.	This	situation	is	becoming	more	difficult	every	year,	as	the	number	of	
'returners'	increases.		
	
For	this	reason,	we	would	like	to	ask	you	to	please	consider	banding	together	with	other	
returners	and	renting	non-dorm	accommodations	through	airbnb	or	equivalent,	a	youth	hostel	
etc.	Since	you	know	your	way	around	Rethymno,	and	may	also	know	other	students	who	want	
to	come	back,	you	may	know	who	to	contact	or	where	you	would	like	to	rent.	
	
We	would	be	really	grateful	if	you	would	please	think	about	this	possibility.	In	case	you	are	
willing	to	go	this	route,	please	select	'I	will	organize	my	own	accommodation'	under	the	
accommodations	question	on	the	application	form	and	we	will	process	your	application	earlier	
and	faster.	
	
With	best	wishes,	
	
Sabine	and	Vina	
	
	

	 	


